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Comments for Public Posting: Pedestrian deaths are at a two decade high. We need to educate
motorists on the importance of driving safely around vulnerable
road users and giving them the right of way. “Jaywalking” is now
decriminalized and drivers need to be aware of this and slow
down on major streets where people may be trying to cross



